
Association  of  Professional
Flight  Attendants  Picketing
in CLT Sunday!

The Association of Professional Flight Attendants (APFA) will
be  holding  a  picket  at  the  Charlotte  airport  this  coming
Sunday, November 18th.

Any members of Victory Lodge 1725 who can show up to give some
support and show Solidarity for our Flight Attendants are
encouraged to do so! Even if you can just come out to the
hotel  parking  lot  for  a  few  minutes  as  a  show  of  union
strength this would be a great support for another of our
unions at American who are standing up to management. 

See the two flyers below for more information!
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